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June 10, 1971

Department of Natural Resources
0il & Gas Conservation Commission
Room 237 - Columbine Building
1845 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

Gentlemen:

On September 18, 1970 my check #1730, in the amount
of $75.00 was issued to your department for a drilling permit
for G & M well #5. This well was to be drilled in NWSW,

Sec. 11, T=1N, R-102W, Rio Blanco County, Colorado.

Shortly after the check was issued I was notified
that no more oil could be sold from the lease, Denver =-
#033804 (b), until the reconciliation that is in process
with LuBauer Petroleum Company reached a settlement. To
date, there has been no settlement reached.

Due to these circumstances, I do not wish to drill
another well and respectfully request that my $75.00 be

refunded.
Very truly yours,
MEAD DRILLING COMPANY
% 2 A : '%%C’ c?-r'/
Frank Mead
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